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We will hold our annual meeting on 

February 17, 2016 at the Lexington 

Oaks Community Center.   
 

If we donôt get nominees for all three 

open Director positions, our Board will 

appoint individuals from the Lexington 

Oaks community to serve as acting 

Directors to fill out our Board so that 

we have the seven Directors needed.   
 

The Home Owners Association Board 

completed our review of all of the bids 

we received for our management 

company for the contract that will take 

effect May 1, 2016.  We identified the 

top three candidates, reviewed their 

references, and will personally 

i n t e r v i e w  t h e i r  ma n a ge me n t 

representative to discuss specifically 

how they would service Lexington 

Oaks.  The Board will be announcing 

the new company by March 1, 2016. 
   

I want to remind everyone that now is 

the perfect time to be cleaning your 

driveway, mailbox, and the side of your 

house for mold and dirt if you havenôt 

gotten to that lately.  The weather isnôt 

as hot, and it makes the job a little 

easier when you donôt have to worry 

about heat stroke!  If you hire someone 

to do these projects for you, please 

reach out to them and get on the 

calendar for them to get started.   
 

Related to cleaning our property, I want 

to take a minute to talk about Associa 

Gulf Coast, our management company.  

They are hired to review our properties 

and cite violations against the 

established covenants.  Are they 

perfect?  Heavens no.  I realize 

receiving a violation letter (even a 

friendly reminder) is not a fun thing.  

However, we have had several 

incidents in the past few months where 

residents have gone out to the Associa 

car and physically or verbally 

confronted the Associa employee.  That 

is unacceptable behavior.  If you have 

issues with Associa, bring them to the 

Board, and we will handle it with 

Associa leadership.  Please do not 

approach the Associa employee, 

especially in a threatening manner.  

Thatôs just not the way to handle any 

issue you might have.  Being a good 

neighbor also means extending courtesy 

to our visitors to Lexington Oaks and 

treating everyone with dignity and 

respect.   
 

Thanks for being a good neighbor!  
 

Ron Cox -  President HOA 
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EASY AS 1, 2, 3  

VALENTINE  

COOKIES 

 

1 cup of sugar 

1 cup of butter, softened 

1 cup of flour 

 

Pink or red food coloring (optional) 
 

In medium bowl, mix sugar, butter 

and flour.  If desired, add a few 

drops of food coloring to tint the 

dough.   
 

Form into rolls using wax paper.  
 

Sprinkle lightly with flour to keep 

dough from sticking.  
 

Wrap rolls in wax paper and freeze 

one hour.  
 

Slice into 1/4 inch cookies.  
 

Place on cookie sheet and bake at 

350 degrees about seven minutes or 

until the edges start to brown 

slightly. 
 

Enjoy!!!!  



Lynn Smith, Realtor 

Specializing in  

Lexington Oaks...with a  

proven track record! 

Call me today to 

sell, buy or rent 

your home! 

813-966-2040 

Email:  

MsLynSmith@aol.com 

 

Offering Senior and Military Discounts 

First Cleaning 

 

Offering Senior and Military Discounts 

with ad 

  

Full Service A/C, Plumbing & Electrical �‡ FREE Second Opinions for all services �‡ A/C, Plumbing and Electrical Maintenance 
Plans �‡ FREE Estimate on New A/C Systems �‡ Service and Repairs on all brands of A/C Equipment �‡ FREE Estimates on   

Re-Pipes �‡ Water Heater Repair & Replacement �‡ Stoppages, Leaks, Water Purification �‡ Electrical Panel Upgrades �‡  
Ceiling Fan Installations �‡ LED & Can Lighting 


